Breaking News

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE *** July 23, 2013***

Molly Wiltshire, Communications Director (909) 269-1198
Molly.Wiltshire@bos.sbcounty.gov



Ramos Appoints Members to Advisory Committees

At today's Board meeting, Supervisor Ramos appointed members to serve on the Big Bear Valley Recreation and Park District Advisory Committee as well as the Sugarloaf Advisory Committee.

The Big Bear Valley Recreation and Park District Advisory Committee will receive reports regarding recreation programming and improvements to the parks in the Valley. The Sugarloaf Committee will serve the Sugarloaf area and provide an extra avenue for residents to voice their concerns.

Each committee will hold public meetings, pursuant to the Brown Act, at least once a year in the respective communities. The names of the committee members are listed below.

The Big Bear Valley Recreation and Park District Advisory Committee members are Dr. Katheryn Poole (Seat 1), Helen Stearns (Stead 2), Helen Walsh (Seat 3), Al Zigler (Seat 4), Paul Ortuno (Seat 5), Rich Benson (Seat 6), and Steve Castling (Seat 7).

The Sugarloaf Advisory Committee members are Patrick Lane (Seat 1), Paul Terry (Seat 2), Tina Fulmer (Seat 3), Helaine Cross (Seat 4), and Bobby Clark (Seat 5).

Meeting agendas will be posted in accordance with Brown Act requirements.